
Dear [Team Name] Members and Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we wrap up our recent travel experience for the 

[specific event or tournament], we would love to hear your thoughts and feedback. 

Your insights are invaluable in helping us improve future travel arrangements and ensuring a 

positive experience for everyone involved. 

Please share your feedback on the following aspects: 

• Travel logistics and arrangements 

• Accommodation quality 

• Meals and dining options 

• Overall team experience 

Feel free to reply to this email or complete our online feedback form at [insert link]. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Team Name] 


